
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 4:20 PM 
To: principal@yaraschool.net; shehanask@yaraschool.net 
Subject: A gesture of appreciation 
 
Respected Madam, 
Hope all are well and staying safe. 

I am the mother of Abdullah Shahid, Grade 1-A. 

I immensely thank you and your team for your sincere efforts towards delivering virtual classes. 

The quality and the delivery of virtual classes have greatly improved. As I observed, all the students 

including my ward could understand the classes with better clarity. And the teacher Mrs. Tayyaba 

Khan encouraged the students by prompting feedbacks from them. She also had good class control, 

giving ample explanations and giving adequate time to write down the notes. Her voice was audible 

and legible so that the students are understanding the lessons. Also, towards the end of the class , 

she dedicated few minutes to comprehend and conclude the class, which gave the students a 

cheerful feeling. They could converse freely with their teacher during that time. 

Also providing a short intro into the next day’s portions greatly helped me as parents so I could 

introduce those to my kid and he feel more interest when those topics are taught. 

Indeed, to say that your support and efforts are benefitting our children and giving us a comfort 

during these challenging times. 

We understand the great efforts by you and your team to make this happen and I sincerely thank 

and appreciate with all due respect and honor. 

  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

Asiya Faizy 

 


